Nadia Khan

From: Neil Cronin

Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2020 4:51 PM
To: Nadia Khan

Subject: FW: 68 Chestnut Street

Neil Cronin

Senior Planner

City of Newton

Planning & Community Development
617-796-1141
NCronin@newtonma.gov

From: John Daghlian <jdaghlian@newtonma.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2020 4:34 PM

To: Katie Whewell <kwhewell@newtonma.gov>; Neil Cronin <ncronin@newtonma.gov>

Cc: Terry Morris <tpmorris.landuse.law@comcast.net>; Joe Porter (vtp@vtpassociates.com) <vtp@vtpassociates.com>;
Louis M. Taverna <Itaverna@newtonma.gov>; Richard Lipof <rlipof@newtonma.gov>

Subject: 68 Chestnut Street

Hi Katie & Neil,

| have received hard copies of the turning templates for each of the parking stalls, dated
October 29, 2020 received Nov 6'; based on what | see it appears that the movements work
for all the vehicles including the vactor & trash trucks.

Please let make sure the convex mirrors are in the bord order to be installed and maintained.
Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks

John

John Daghlian

Associate City Engineer
Newton City Hall Room 102
1000 Commonwealth Avenue
Newton, MA 02459
www.newtonma.gov




